
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PATIENTS WITH STATE HEALTH INSURANCE 

 
 

Effective June 12, 2001, the State Health Insurance is no longer 
covering routine foot care. 
 
Routine foot care as defined by Blue Cross Blue Shield State Health 
Plan includes debridgement of corns, calluses, and trimming of nails. 
 
You will now be responsible for payment of these services. 
 
Please note:  Diabetic foot care will continue to be covered by thie 
State Health Plan. 
 
 
If you have any questions or want to clarify your benefits, call the 
State Health Plan at   

1-800-422-4658 
 

I have read this notice and agree to pay for routine foot care. 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Patient Signature 


